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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/27/2005

From:     Svein Ølnes

Comment:
Copyright Office
##############

In the case of "orphan works" I am convinced that these works should be freed from 
copyright and given to the public domain. In order for that to take place, possible 
copyright holders must be given a chance to prove their rights and their means to 
enforce the rights. 
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